Celebrant: The Rev’d. Stuart Hallam
Preacher: The Rev’d. Stuart Hallam

DATES TO NOTE
Today Church School Halloween Lunch, 11:30 am, Gym
Today Hallowe’en Concert: “The Phantom of the Opera” silent film, 7:00 pm, Church
Mon. Oct. 28 Outreach Committee Meeting, 7:30 pm, Upstairs Meeting Room
Mon. Nov.4  Jones Girls meeting, 12:00 pm, Fireside Room
Mon. Nov.4  Afghan Diaries, 7:30 pm, Fireside Room
Sun. Nov. 10  Men’s Breakfast, 8:30 am, Fireside Room
Sun. Nov.10 Remembrance Day Service *different time* 10:30 am, Church
Tues. Nov. 12 Extinction Rebellion, 7 pm, Gym
Mon. Nov. 18 Advent Study Group, 7:30 pm, Totem Room
Sun. Nov. 23 All Parish Open Gym & Games, 6 pm, Fireside Room
Mon. Nov. 25 Advent Study Group, 7:30 pm, Totem Room
Sat. Nov. 30 Christmas Fair 11:00 am — 2:00pm
Sun. Dec. 1 Advent Lessons & Carols, 4 pm, Church
Mon. Dec. 2 Jones Girls Meeting, 12:00 pm, Fireside Room
Mon. Dec.2  Advent Study Group, 7:30 pm, Totem Room

THE PHANTOM OF THE OPERA” FEATURING MICHAEL MURRAY
PERFORMING MUSIC AT THE ORGAN FOR THE 1925 SILENT FILM
Sunday Oct. 27, 7:00 - 8:30 pm

This is the 1925 silent film masterpiece starring Lon Chaney. This
production is in partnership with Clark’s Audio Visual. Tickets are
$25, cash preferred, but cheques will be accepted. Proceeds to the
Organ Fund.

PARISH LUNCH, NOVEMBER 3 AFTER THE 10 AM SERVICE

The tables are set for you, your family and friends. Come along for a no-fuss,
tasty lunch, with no dishes to wash! Suggested donation of about $5. per
person. See you then.

Fellowship Committee.

WESTSIDE ANGLICANS NEIGHBOURHOOD MINISTRY

Next week is Neighbourhood Ministry Sunday. Over the next couple of weeks we are
hoping to collect enough donations to see us through until after Christmas so that
the parishioners can focus on donating to the Christmas hampers.
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We are especially in need of:
Protein Bars (eg Pure Protein Bars); no little bits like granola or oats, easy to chew. Both Costco and
Save On Foods sell Pure Protein Bars.
Canned meat and fish
Rain pants
Sleeping bags and mats
Tarps (ideally not orange)



Winter boots.

Warm hats

Waterproof/resistant warm glove

Other items that we are in need of are soft texture cereal bars (eg Nutrigrain), fruit or pudding cups,
small can openers and biodegradable spoons; no other clothing or toiletries are needed at this time.

REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS

The Neighbourhood Ministry is looking for volunteers. We are currently looking for volunteers to
participate in our street visits. This job involves 3 hours work on a Saturday morning once a month,
though there is some flexibility such that if a volunteer can’t always make it for their assigned shift it is
not a problem. Three hours of training are required for this position. If you would like to attend the
training to learn more about the programme you would be very welcome; you wouldn’t need to
commit to volunteering. If you are interested please email or telephone Beth Vondette at 604-312-1241
or ministrymcu@gmail.com

“AFGHAN DIARIES”

Our rector, Stuart, will share his experience of being a Commando Chaplain on
Operations in Afghanistan on Monday, November 4 at 7:30 pm in the Fireside
Room.

EXTINCTION REBELLION

On November 12 at 7 pm, St. Philip’s will host the Climate Emergency Activist
group, Extinction Rebellion, who will be giving a talk, ‘Heading for Extinction and
What to Do About It'.

YOUR VOICE

Share your opinions on the “Your Voice” website questionnaire to add to the

34 responses already received. Go to stphilipsdunbar.com and click on Congregational
Planning 2019 at the top of the page. | _|Questionnaire

UPDATE ON THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: UNDER OUR ROOF AND BEYOND OUR
WALLS

If you have been meaning to pledge but still have your form at home or have
misplaced it, call your visitor or Beth in the office for assistance. Expect follow-up
under contact from your visitor soon. Please return your pledge in the collection plate, to
OUR ROOF your visitor, or to the office. As your financial commitment supports St Philip’s
future, our church will be able to fund property upkeep, plus ministries, staffing
and programs that reach beyond our walls and grow the church..

Growing a Community
of Faith and Action

ROOFING NEWS!
Thanks to your returned Capital Campaign pledges worth over $830,000 so
far, the Property Committee has received a $215,000 budget from Trustees
to replace roofs on the Hall, Church and Rectory. Furthermore, as a result of ROOFI“G
a very generous anonymous donation of $30,000, Trustees on Oct. 9
authorized an increased roofing budget to enable a choice of Eco Roof “ EWS!
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Shakes on the church building. Several churches on the North Shore have chosen this product for their
sanctuaries: North Lonsdale United Church and West Vancouver United Church to name two.

YOUTH SPACE

St Philip’s youth are invited to try out their new space in the
Upstairs Room on Sundays from 9:00 — 1:00. It’s up the main stairs,
next door to Godly Play. The room is ready to hang out in with
storage for snacks, drinks, books and games. The bulletin board is
all yours. In progress...

MONDAY MANTRAS

All are welcome to join the weekly meditation group on Monday mornings at
10 am in the Totem Room, led by Paddy Leal.

NEW VOICES SOUGHT FOR THE CHOIR
Please consider joining the choir for the rehearsals leading up to the Advent
} Carol Service. Rehearsals are at 7 pm on Thursdays in the Church. Please let
‘.D Y‘"! Michael Murray know if you are interested at: michaelmurrayorgan@gmail.com,
VOI‘E’ or speak with him after Church on Sunday.

CHRISTMAS FAIR RAFFLE TICKETS

$20 cash or cheque for a book of ten. Prizes:
e Three tickets to The Arts Club: The Sound of Music on Dec. 29 @ 1:00 ‘
pm

* Sweet Somethings High Tea for Two TlCKETS

Festive Floral Centrepiece from Stems at Stong’s NOW AVAILABLE

The Christmas Fair

Convene: All the stalls have conveners. Thanks! See the conveners’ page in
the bulletin.

Create: Whatever will sell at a fair. Sew, knit, preserve, mix, assemble,
paint, carve, bake

Collect: Regift jewellery, gifts, Attic Treasures, beautiful things and Xmas
decor

Donate: Give goods or a service, or solicit Silent Auction items from local
merchants

G
The Silent Auction is looking for help in obtaining items from our local merchants.
There is an “ask” letter from the Rector outlining our event and requesting a
donation. This letter should be given to each amenable merchant so they have our F
background and Charitable Donation number.
If you are able to hand these letters to merchants in one or more of our zones, or 8
to your favorite businesses, please contact Glenna Geddes to obtain some letters
and to assign your name to a designated zone so we don't visit the same J
merchants twice. Take along Christmas Fair posters to put up in the window. | e

would be very happy to hear from you! (glenna.geddes@telus.net)
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REFLECTIONS

Join the Gallery Singers on a musical journey of reflection and introspection, featuring stunning music
by Antonio Lotti, John Tavener, Heinrich Schiitz, Claudio Monteverdi, and Carlo Gesualdo.

Sunday, October 27 at 3:00PM at Holy Trinity Anglican Church, located at 1440 West 12" Avenue (at
Hemlock).

Tickets available at the door or purchase in advance at:

https://tinyurl.com/gs-oct-2019

AdUltS..ceeeeeeeeiiiiiieee, $18.00
Students with valid ID........ $9.00
Children aged 0-12.............. Free

www.gallerysingers.ca
thegallerysingers@gmail.com
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